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Hulm, Petra

From: Julie Glover <julieg@whidbey.com>
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 8:57 PM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Please permit temporary provision of legal services from outside North Dakota for the 

Standing Rock Water protectors issues!

 
Dear Ms. Miller, 
 
    As Clerk of the Supreme Court, please hear the plea of myself and so many others in regard to the 
wish to bring attorneys from out of State to help with the legal process around the water protectors at 
Standing Rock. Forcing us to use North Dakota lawyers only should be illegal, as many of these 
lawyers are hostile to our cause. PLEASE HELP US!!!! 
 
   Thank you so much for your time and attention, 
 
Julia R. Glover, CSW 
7292 Maxwelton Road 
Clinton, WA 98236 
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